Date
TO:
Pierce County Hearing Examiner

FM:
XYZ Business OWNER/CEO/EXECUTIVE etc … 
RE:
Tacoma Rescue Mission’s Conditional Use Permit Application for the Village Project
I write today in support of Tacoma Rescue Mission’s application for a conditional use permit to provide safe, dignified housing for the chronically homeless in our community through its Good Neighbor Village project.

We have become too accustomed in Pierce County to seeing people living in squalor on our streets, in our forests and in our parks. We have been conditioned to throw up our hands in frustration and look away, further stigmatizing this already traumatized segment of our community.

The Good Neighbor Village project has been well thought out and is modeled after a very successful program in Austin, Texas, which I have personally visited. We also have smaller-scale models to reference right here in Pierce County in the city of Tacoma and at the Old Soldier’s Home in Orting. Similar communities have been run very successfully in Thurston and Kitsap counties as well.

INSERT PERSONAL CONNECTION AND THOUGHTS HERE

XYZ has a long and proud tradition of supporting the Pierce County as well as the work of our nonprofit community, including services related to our unhoused. I am personally impressed with the thoughtful planning that has gone into Good Neighbor Village in addressing the chronically homeless, who are by far the hardest population to serve.
The Good Neighbor Village is a unique and time-sensitive opportunity to make a true dent in the chronically homeless in our community, which had for too long been ignored and overlooked. Once successful, it will help pave the way for other developments that, over time, will provide care for even more people living on the streets, who are by far the hardest population to serve with permanent supportive housing.
No single solution will solve our homelessness problem in Pierce County. That said, the Good Neighbor Village will provide a solution to a significant segment who are most in need.
Thank you for taking this into consideration. 
We are grateful for your positive response to this conditional use permit request.

